
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 4/8/2013 10:42:52 AM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: May 7 sypmosium

FYL.. will let you know once I find out more.

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Goldthrite, Cody
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 10:39 AM
To: Clanon, Paul
Cc: Brown, Carol A.; Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: FW: May 7 sypmosium

Good morning Paul,

It does not look like the Chairman will be able to attend, but is interested in rescheduling.
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Regards,

Cody Goldthrite

Office of President Peevey

415-703-2722 (Phone)

415-703-5091 (Fax)

Cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ea.gov

From: Zoeller Thomas fmailto:thomas.zoeller@ntsb.qov1
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 9:51 AM 
To: Brown, Carol A.
Subject: May 7 sypmosium

Good Afternoon

I am writing on behalf of Chairman Hersman and the invitation to speak at your upcoming May 
7th symposium. Unfortunately, over the last several weeks, with sequestration and the 
continuing resolution, the Chairman was cancelling travel plans because of financial 
uncertainties. At this time, it does not appear that the Chairman is going to be able to make the 
May 7th date. I note in the March 26th letter, President Peevey wrote that this was the first in a 
series of events. The Chairman would like to know whether she could reschedule for a future 
symposium date and in particular, whether any dates are available in late August as there are 
other speaking invitations in California. Please advise how you would like to proceed.

Thanks,

Tom
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Thomas E. Zoeller

Executive Officer and Director, Office of Communications

National Transportation Safety Board

490 L'Enfant Plaza, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20594

(202) 314-6690 (office)

(240) 752-6306 (fax)

(202) 379-8474 (mobile)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT 
TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE 
LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS ONLY. If you are not an 
intended recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by 
forwarding what you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and 
attachments from your computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this 
message by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.
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